
FSWC Collegiate HS Faculty Meeting 8/21/18 

2-2:45pm/K103 

 

1. ELL Updates – Mrs. Foster/Ms. Clark: We currently have 2 students in the 

ELL program. Guido and Ortiz. They have an annual evaluation for 

accommodations for continuation of ELL services. If you have any questions 

please see Mrs. Foster or Mrs. Clark.  

 

2. Google Forms – Buc PRIDE and Dress Code Violations – Mrs. Wier: Please 

see your email for the Google forms short cut and how to save it to your 

desktop. There are forms for Dress Code and Student Recognition.  

 

3. PD Day #2 Agenda and Progress on MyPLC – Mrs. Wier: Tuesday’s PD 

day is all set. See your calendar in email. Canvas training will be in Mr. 

Mitchell’s room. Jane Curran with CCPS is our new contact. See Mrs. 

Wier’s email with current available classes. If you do go to the Professional 

Development Center, use the first side door. It doesn’t have any signs on it. 

 

4. Update on School Safety and Security (Bob Barrett, Threat Assessment 

Team, Crisis Plan) – Wier: Mrs. Wier handed out an Emergency sheet for 

basic emergencies. Put the sheet in a safe place with easy access in your 

classroom. There is also a copy in the staff lounge. An emergency policy 

packet will be completed shortly. 

 

5. Lunch Detention Rotation Finalization/Detention Slips or Google Form? - 

All 

 

6. Oct. 10th – PSAT Testing for 10th Graders/Buc PRIDE and Guest Speaker 

for 9th Graders in Aud – Wier/Platt/Winkler: Lunch will be by grade level. 

We will have Buc Brand activities, and Mentors. 

 

7. Open Discussion: 

Supplements: Masters/Doctorates roll over every year. Overloads are 

in process. Club supplements will be distributed in December and 

May. 

 

SGA Club Lunches: Clubs are asked to create a Power Point with a 

brief description of your club that we will run during lunch to 

advertise along with having your Club table set up. Clubs will also be 

advertised on the TV screens. Give Krissy your club information, days 

and times. Power Points will be shown starting September 4th. 



TV Screens: Mrs. Wier is adding and deleting TV pictures and 

announcements at this time. Mr. Mitchell has volunteered to update 

the monitors each week. Upcoming events and information should be 

sent to him by Friday afternoon for the following week.  

  

Several students were discussed. Mr. Bob Barrett, a Social Worker, 

will be in our building 16 hours a month to help with student issues. 

 

Spirit Week: November 12th - 16th. Monday we will have a field day. 

The college is not in session that day. We are hoping to have a 

Veterans Day event.  

 

Fall Festival: October 18th. Details will follow.  

 

Annual Beach Bash will most likely be at the Charlotte County Pool. 

Due to the bad beach situation in our area. 

 

Freshmen SGA Elections Campaign will start September 24th. 

Speeches and voting will take place on September 28th. 

 


